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Dear Animal Lovers on Koh Samui, October 2011

With the monsoon rains not far away, we once again depend on your support and kindly ask everyone who
can spear some old towels, carpets or bed sheets to get in touch with us.

Please give us a ring -and we will be happy to pick up your donation- or come and see us at the office in
Chaweng or the shelter in Baan Taling Ngam. A warm and dry environment can save many lives and
prevent already week dogs and cats from catching an often deadly virus or infection.

All the sick dogs and cats as well as the uncountable puppies and kittens at the DRCS will surely
appreciate and ThankYou all in advance!

This is our brave dog Mangy when we first found her. Mangy just three weeks later at the DRCS
Mangy was first spotted on the beach, outside the house of our long term volunteers. After a 20min. chase,
Mangy got caught and immediately put on a drip. She was completely dehydrated, totally pale and at the
end of her strength. She stayed with our volunteers over night and was then brought to the shelter, where
she got her own room in the puppy house to recover. After two weeks of painful treatments, Mangy made a
marvellous recovery and is getting stronger with every day. She is now fit enough to be spayed and to start
her life over.

Mangy is just one example of all the serious cases that arrive at the DRCS every day.

Please help us help and inform us when you spot a dog or cat in need of help!

We would like to give a special Thanks to the people how like beers and took part in the “Drink and dive
competition”. The founders of the competition are Justin and Michelle Lloyd. Also owner of Namcha in
Fishermans village and they collected a generous amount of 5000 bath for us!

Operation list September 2011

DOG (FEMALE) DOG (MALE) CAT (FEMALE) CAT (MALE) OTHER | TOTAL
94 10 14 6 9 133

Thank you very much for all your help. We hope we can count on your continued support so that we can
make even more progress in the future. We believe our efforts to make Koh Samui more animal-friendly
have made it a happier and safer place for tourists, for which the tourists are grateful. Our four-legged
friends are most grateful for your contribution!

Best wishes

Brigitte
and the DRCS - Team




